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DECEMBER 2024

ASSOCIATION MEMBER CONFERENCE SUPPORT

A reminder the next governance training event in the series we provide for Board and/or Council
members is scheduled for 20th May 2025, with some places still available. These continue to be
provided in partnership with the Institute of Directors.

Please contact Jeanine McAuley (Jeanine.mcauley@bctf.org.nz) to book a spot or for more
information.

I am pleased to provide our last Spotlight update for 2024. 

At a recent BCTF Board meeting we reviewed the conference support project that was introduced for
the first year early in 2024. The feedback we have received from this project was that this support was
highly valued, especially at a time when the construction industry is at lower levels and sponsorship is
not necessarily forthcoming or harder to secure.

The Board has therefore agreed to renew this support for 2025 at an increased level of $20,000 per
event. The details and terms of this support (including an updated application form) will be released in
January 2025.

There have been some significant changes to the Board and Executive as I outlined in my last
Spotlight and we welcome Rob, Brett and Brian when they take up their roles in January 2025.

GOVERNANCE TRAINING FOR NOT FOR PROFITS
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DECEMBER 2024

BCTF CONSTITUTION REVIEW

CONTACT:

INFO@BCTF.ORG.NZ, PO BOX 409, TAURANGA 3144

FEBRUARY 2024

Jeanine McAuley (Jeanine.McAuley@bctf.org.nz)
who can provide further information and make

the necessary arrangements.

Kind Regards,

Kieren Mallon, Chairperson BCTF
Kieren.mallon@bctf.org.nz
kieren@meridan.org.nz

This work has continued, and we will be engaging with Association
Members in early 2025, to discuss the proposed draft constitution that
we have developed following past feedback and comment. 

Our aim is to have this approved at the BCTF AGM in mid April 2025.

I take this opportunity to wish you all a pleasant and safe Christmas
and New Year and look forward to working with you again in 2025 as
we continue to lift the activity or work of the BCTF.


